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June 23, 2004 

Jason J. Orta 
Dockets 00-SB-1305 
California Energy Commission 
1516 9th Street, MS-4 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Subject: 2003 Quarterly Power Content Label 

Dear Mr. Orta: 

ADMINISTRATION 

DOCKET 
C:J-SB-13 

DATE JUN 2 3 2004 

RECD. NOV o 8 

In our letter to you dated February 19, 2004, the City of Glendale Water & Power 
Department (GWP) indicated that it was electing not to claim specific purchases for the 
year ending December 31, 2003 and therefore, was not submitting any schedules 
pertaining to the Annual Report under the Power Source Disclosure Program applicable 
to Retail Providers. Instead, GWP is claiming the California Power Mix for that portion 
of its electricity. 

Enclosed please find a copy of the City of Glendale City Views publication (Summer 
Issue, 2004). Page 10 of this publication depicts GWP's 2003 Quarterly Power Content 
Label. As required by California State Law, all of Glendale's customers were furnished a 
copy of the Power Content Label through the recent mailing of the aforementioned 
publication. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (818) 548-3297 or 
email me at rabueg@ci.glendale.ca.us. 

Very truly yours, 

Ramon Z. Abueg 
Principal Electrical Engineer 

ralls 
Encl 

cc: Bassin 
DeLeon 
Gaines 
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